

POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER

Christine Goldstraw OBE
Chair of the Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Panel c/o County Hall
West Bridgford
Nottingham
NG2 7QP

13th December 2018

Dear Christine

Thank you for your letter received on 19th November 2018 regarding the Panel's consideration of my Annual Report for 2017-18 which I presented to the Police and Crime Panel's meeting of 8th October 2018.

I am pleased that Panel Members broadly welcomed my Annual Report with no specific concerns raised although some Members queried the fact that alcohol-related crime appeared to be reducing in contrast to the overall increase in crime. You rightly point out that I highlighted the importance of the on-going partnership working around this issue (some of which had received national recognition) and also the reduction in alcohol consumption amongst young people.

I am immensely grateful for the support and challenge the Panel have provided over the last financial year and look forward to working with you in 2018-19.

Yours sincerely

Paddy Tipping

Part In

Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner

